
January 29, 2004 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
I've sent your a letter I authored that I hope you can sign and email to the IEEE 
members (as shown).  If the IEEE in the US manages to promote more relaxed 
RF standards based on its current evaluation (which bases definitions of "effect" 
and "harm" on CONCLUSIVE SCIENTIFIC PROOF - and not the WHO 
precautionary principle of health), then I fear that the "harmonization" efforts will 
be overtaken by the US based on the new IEEE demand for proof.  It could set 
back European efforts as well as our own. 
 
Please distribute this letter to all who would be interested, including members of 
the public,government and researchers.  Think of it as a "resolution" like the 
Vienna or Salzburg. 
  
If you've received another copy of this, forgive us....we'd rather err on the side of 
caution! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Cindy Sage 
Sage Associates 
 


